BPL matches postponed due to SAFF U-18 Championship
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Dhaka, September 8: The eight round of ongoing ‘Saif Power Battery Bangladesh Premier
League 2017’ will be continued till September 12, said the press release issued by Bangladesh
Football Federation on Friday.

Earlier, a meeting of BFF Professional Football League Committee was held at 3.30pm on
Friday at the BFF house with the presence of Abdus Salam Murshedi.

The press release also read that the matches of ‘SAFF U-18 Championships’ in Bhutan will be
held from September 18 to September 27.

For this reason, matches of Saif Power Battery Bangladesh Premier League 2017 will remain
postponed till September 30. The ninth round of the league is likely to be started from October 1
or October 2.

The committee also decided to arrange another meeting on September 20.




